Expediting at new site

The CEDC Expediting to process.grocery orders as
Department has moved! As well as supplies and equip-
of Monday, August 6th, the ment for the fish co-ops.
Expediting Department is The warehouse and office
no longer located at CEDC’s space is also located close to
maine office on Tudor several other suppliers
Road. It is now in the new which will make deliveries
Huffman Business Park, and pick up of merchandise
12101 Industry Way, Build- easier.
ing C, Room 5C. With this move the Exp-

The move was made to editing Department also ac-
allow the EXPM new telephone
artment more warechouse number and mailing ad-
space - and do they have. dress. For those co-ops
more space! With 3,500 sq. interested inysending in or-

feet of office and ware- ders the new address is:
house space they will now

be able to store outbodrd CEDC Expediting
motors and parts in great- P.O. Box 10-2187
er quantities than before Anchorage, Alaska 99511

and still have room enough

Mail can, of course, still
be sent to the CEDC main
office at 1011 East Tudor
Road, Suite 210.

The new telephone num-
ber is 349-6644. You must
call that number directly
for the Expediting Depart-
ment as calls cannot be
transferred from the CEDC
switchboard at the main
office.

“We apologize for any in-
convenience that was caus-
ed by this move, but now
that almost everything is
unpacked we are back to
operation as usual. Stop by
and see the new office
whenever you are in town!
Coffee’s always on.




